
”“This was excellent. I will definitely use the 
information often to help steer families with 
girls toward an autism assessment when it 
seems appropriate. 
It will help me to be more aware of 
differences when looking at female children 
that are showing signs of ASD.
It was the best Talks on Tuesday I have ever 
watched.
This gave me a lot of good information on 
how to look deeper into those seemingly 
typical skills that may be overlooked in girls 
with autism.
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HOW will you use the 
information you learned?
Participants overall mentioned they will:

• share information with other staff

• be more aware of signs in girls during 
assessment

• better understand differences in how 
ASD is presented in girls vs. boys

• better inform families
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AGREE OR STRONGLY AGREE
The information was practical and useful to me in my work.   97%
I learned about resources that I will now use in my work with families.  92%
This type of professional development worked well for me.   97%
I feel more confident about my knowledge of the topic.    93%
I learned more about practical strategies that I can use.    89%
As a result of this webinar, my knowledge/skills have increased.   84%
The training will have a positive impact on my professional work.   96%


